
New students can apply online through the school’s website!

How to Apply: 

Applying is easy using our online application on the school’s website, www.tualatinvalleyacademy.
org. We encourage families to apply online as it simplifies the application submission process and 
gives parents a tool for tracking the status of their admission online after their application has been 
submitted. A non-refundable fee of $75 by April 15th, $100 from April 16th - May 15th, or $125 after 
May 15th must be submitted with each application.

Create an Online Application:

To begin the online application process: 
	 1.	 Go to the school’s website, www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org.
	 2.	 From the About menu at the top of the page, choose Admissions.
	 3.	 On the Admissions page, go to enrollment and click on the new student hyperlink. 
	 4.	 Follow the instructions to create an account and start your new student application! 
You will have the flexibility to log in and out of your account and access your open application as 
needed.

After submitting the application, you will be able to track online your admissions status at the school 
by logging into your account. There you will be able to print the completed applications, monitor 
when the school receives supplemental application forms and, if necessary, reprint the supplemen-
tal forms. 

If you have not already done so, please call (503)649-5518 to make an appointment to visit Tualatin 
Valley Academy for your FREE personalized educational success consultation with our principal. We 
would very much like to meet you and encourage you to tour our school and campus. We appreciate 
your interest and hope to assist you in any way we can!




